

Посольство Новой Зеландии в Москве Ул. Поварская, 44 Москва 121069



New Zealand Embassy Moscow 44 Povarskaya Street Moscow 121069 Russian Federation

T: +7 495 956 3579

26 June 2024

Dear Dr Orlov

Thank you for the kind invitation to join the celebration of the 30th anniversary of the PIR Centre on 29 June.

While I regret that I will not be able to attend in person, I wanted to send to you my congratulations on this important occasion. The PIR Centre performs an important role in bringing together a wide range of people with an interest in some of the most challenging issues of our time. We at the New Zealand Embassy appreciate our ongoing association with you, including through the Trialogue Club.

I extend to you, to Ms Karnaukhova, and to the members of the Executive Board my best wishes for your work in maintaining a dialogue on those issues.

Yours sincerely,

Ambassador